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NEWSLETTER MAY 1990 NO. 2/90

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
SATURDAY - MAay 19, 1990 - 10:00 A.M.
ALL SAINTS' PARISH HOUSE
OLIVE AVENUE
SPEAKER: CITY MANAGER GREGORY FERRESE

MARCH . . . Naturally, the outcome of the parking permit referendum was a disappointment,
Major parts of the residential areas of the City will continue to struggle with traffic and
congestion problems generated by the huge number of vehicles on our streets. However, this does
not diminish nor deter the RBHA from its stated policy and goals. We shall continue to do all
we can to maintain the traditional residential character of the City and to cooperate with the
business community in an effort to create a first class downtown shopping district. Of course,
we will continuc to support competent, dedicated candidates for municipal office in August’s
annual election.
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APRIL . . . The RBHA was contacted by the Department of Natural Resources and Environmental
Control of the State of Delaware and invited to co-sponsor a GLOBAL WARMING ALERT FORUM
on April 27 at the Atlantic Sands Hotel. This forum was one of the scheduled events of
Delaware Earth Day 1990 week. RBHA directors voted to join DNREC in this project and the
department supplied several very interesting speakers. The RBHA is pleased to have been a part
of this international effort to create long-term protection measures for our fragile environment.
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1990 DUES APPEAL . . . Your continued support as an active dues paying member of RBHA
is of vital importance. Your dues support this Newsletter as well as the other civic projects.
(January 1, 1990 was the date all dues became payable, and a number of members have
overlooked that date) PLEASE FORWARD YOUR 1990 DUES OF $10 PER HOUSEHOLD to the

address given at the top of this newsletter. Prompt attention to this appeal will be greatly
appreciated.
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NEW MEMBERS . . . We want to emphasize that we are always open to the reception of new
members. Pass that word along to friends, neighbors, new residents and property owners
interested in preserving the traditional beauty and lifestyle of Rehoboth Beach. Invite them to
attend the next meeting with you. For more information contact any of the Officers or Directors.
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FROM THE PRESIDENT: During the winter months, Director Charles Schwartz tendered his
resignation from the Board for personal reasons. We are sorry to lose Charlie and offer him our
sincere thanks for his service. We will continue to be in touch and open to his views and
helpful advice. To fill this vacancy, the Board voted to invite Howard Benjamin to complete the
term of Mr. Schwartz which expires in October. We are pleased to welcome Howard to the

Board. He is an energetic, enthusiastic worker for RBHA as well as a year-round resident which
is a great asset.

As a general rule, the Board of Commissioners meets in the Commissioners Room in Convention
Hall on the second Friday of each month. Workshop meetings take place two Mondays previous

to the regular meeting. These workshop meetings are for discussion by the Commissioners of
matters that will come before them at the regular meeting.

It is most important that you attend these meetings to learn just how the city operates. Plan
to attend and become informed. Meeting time is 7:00 P.M.
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MAY MEETING . . . the first general membership meeting of 1990. City Manager, Greg Ferrese,

will talk about the City’s plans for the coming season. Bring your questions for a Q&A period.

We hope to have a lively well-attended meermg” Do come. and bring a new member. Coffee and
donuts will be offered before the meeting.

! ! ! MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOW ! ! !
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